
 

Ca’ Foscari University of Venice – Italy 
 
Call for expression of interest for an Associate Professor of Korean Studies 
 
A tenured position as Associate Professor of Korean Studies (with a focus on 
Korean thought and religions) is available in the Department of Asian and 
North African Studies at Venice Ca’ Foscari University. 
 
The appointed Associate Professor would be expected to begin service as of 
January 2019. The appointment would be made directly by invitation. There is 
no formal application procedure. 
 
We will consider only those candidates who have completed three years in 
Associate Professor or equivalent status and are capable of conducting 
classes in either English or Italian. Knowledge of Modern Korean Language 
at native or near-native level is also required. Willingness on the part of the 
candidate to teach additional courses in Korean language at elementary or 
intermediate level is considered an asset. 
 
At this stage, the classes will be exclusively on the undergraduate level. We 
look forward, however, to developing a graduate program in Korean studies. 
 
Please address all enquiries to: 
 
Prof. Marco Ceresa 
Director, Department of Asian and North African Studies 
Venice Ca’ Foscari University, Italy 
ceresa@unive.it 
+39 3487528919 
 


